
The Orchard
 Destination Data 2024



Learner Destination

1 Level 1 - Sports - Grimsby
Institute

2 Level 1 - Business- Grimsby
Institute

3
Linkage - Catering - Level

dependant on ability when
accessed.

4

NEET - Orchard careers leads
continuing to work with

family and multiple agencies
to support learner and

encourage into next steps.

5

Foundation - Grimsby
Institute - Entry level -

Bespoke course to support
confidence into college with 6

weeks intro to each subject.
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Learner Destination

6
Linkage - Sport - Level

dependant on ability when
accessed.

7

Foundation - Grimsby
Institute - Entry level -

Bespoke course to support
confidence into college with 6

weeks intro to each subject.

8 Level 1 - Animal Care -
Grimsby Institute 

10

John Leggot College -
Scunthorpe - Foundation -

Entry Level - Bespoke course
to support confidence and life

skills.

11

Foundation - Grimsby
Institute - Entry level -

Bespoke course to support
confidence into college with 6

weeks intro to each subject.
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Learner Destination

13

Orchard Construction -Hull -
Pre apprenticeship

programme (12 weeks)
Apprenticeship - Bricklaying -

Level 1

14 Level 1 - Bricklaying - Grimsby
Institute

15

Foundation - Grimsby
Institute - Entry level -

Bespoke course to support
confidence into college with 6

weeks intro to each subject.
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